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August 4, 2022

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE
Lacey, WA 98503

RE: Competitive Local Exchange Carrier Application of Ziply Wireless, LLC

Dear Commission:

Ziply Wireless, LLC (“Ziply”) is petitioning the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission to be a Competitive Local Exchange Carrier (‘CLEC”). In a previous docket for
Ziply’s affiliate — Ziply Fiber Pacific - Commission staff requested Ziply’s parent company,
Northwest Fiber, LLC (“NWF”), to file a statement regarding Ziply and its financial
responsibilities in lieu of filing a balance sheet. Ziply and NWF are sending this letter for the
same purpose.

Ziply is a wholly-owned subsidiary of NWF. NWF serves as the Member-Manager of
Ziply. In connection with Ziply serving as a CLEC, NWF will guarantee Ziply’s obligations for the
time that NWF controls Ziply. Any future change in control of Ziply would be subject to further
Commission notice.

Sincerely,
Northwest Fiber, LLC dba Ziply Fiber
Ziply Wireless, LLC dba Ziply Fiber

F)_y y /’5%7

Byron E. Springer, Jr.
General Counsel
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